
From: cmann49@gmail.com <cmann49@gmail.com> on behalf of Chris 
<Mann.ChrisD@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 8:56 AM 
To: Maida Townsend 
Cc: Marcia Gardner 
Subject: OPR Bill H. 684  
  
Dear Representative Townsend, 

 

As an autonomously practicing Nurse Anesthetist in Vermont, I have serious 

concerns about H. 684, as passed by the House. In my professional opinion, 

the bill in its current form will limit access to healthcare in our State. This 

bill will hinder my profession’s ability to provide high quality, safe anesthesia 

services as deserved by the citizens of Vermont. 

 

I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to sit down with you and discuss 

the implications of H. 684 further. I can be available to meet with you at 

your earliest convenience.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Mann, CRNA 

406.579.6627 
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